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SUPERINTENDENT SEARCH COMMITTEE SCHEDULES   

COMMUNITY FORUM TO PRESENT FINALISTS   

  

  

PATERSON – The Superintendent Search Committee, in conjunction with the search firm, Hazard, Young, 

Attea & Associates, has scheduled a community forum for the public to meet the finalists among those who 

applied to be the next Paterson Superintendent of Schools.    

  

“The Search Committee is on track to have the pool of applicants narrowed down to three finalists in time for 

the date of the community forum,” said Board of Education Vice-President Nakima Redmon, who chairs the 

Search Committee. “The public’s participation in the search process is very important to the decision of who 

will be the next Superintendent of Schools. We hope that parents, educators, and community members will take 

this opportunity to hear the finalists’ vision for the district’s future as well as their answers to questions from the 

public.”  

  

WHEN:  Tuesday, October 18th, 2022  

  

First Finalist:  5:30 – 6:15 p.m.  

Second Finalist: 6:15 – 7:00 p.m.  

Third Finalist:  7:00 – 7:45 p.m.  

  

WHERE  International High School  

   Auditorium  

   200 Grand St.   

   Paterson, New Jersey   

   

To submit a question for the finalists, send it to ppssearch@paterson.k12.nj.us by October 14, 2022.  
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